
Co-Op Month Open House

New eNewsletter!

New Website Design!

Directory Cover Photo Contest

Recent Email Scam

October 5th - Galesville Apple Affair

October 10th - TCC Co-Op Month
Open House! (see to the right)

October 31st - Happy Halloween!!

Watch our Facebook page for
Local Halloween Events!

Tenemos el boletín en español en 
nuestro sitio web y en nuestras 
oficinas locales.

También contamos con una nueva 
línea telefónica en español para 
que pueda hablar directamente 
con nuestros empleados que 
hablan español. Es 715-985-6203.

October 2024

The
Connection

It’s Co-Op Month! 
We’re Celebrating!
Our cooperative’s promise to you:

   * Serve our neighbors      
   * Go above and beyond   

Day after day, we’re here to make your life better!

Open House October 10th
Join us for lunch and a surprise gift!
WHEN:  Thursday, October 10th from 11:00 AM - 2:00 PM

WHERE:  Two convenient locations

     Strum Office:  417 5th Ave North
     Independence Tech Center:  23451 Whitehall Rd

We’ll be there to answer any questions you may have.  See you there!
Can’t make it to our Open House?  Stop into our sales offices in Strum
and Independence all month long to register for our prize drawings at
the end of the month.    

Check out the new eNewsletter!
Our new electronic newsletter sent by email!

The new eNewsletter, called “The Compass,”  is like 
our regular newsletter but better!  In addition to 
things going on at TCC, you’ll find tech tip videos, 
local event pages, and recipes to try!  It’s free and
your email address will not be shared for any other
purpose.  Contact TCC today to make sure you get
our new eNewsletter!     

* Focus on our communities
* Look to the future



Directory Cover Photo Contest!
Your picture could be on the cover of our Directory!

Submit your photo to be featured on our 2025 directory cover! 
Must be your own photo of our local area.  No pictures of 
people/kids will be accepted or considered for the contest.  Any 
submitted photos will be subject for use in potential marketing 
materials for TCC. 

The top 5 photos will get a prize with the winning picture being 
featured on the cover of our 2025 Directory! Submit your name, 
contact number and print-quality photo in .jpg, .png, .bmp, or .pdf 
format with a location description of where the photo was taken 
and email to "info@tccpro.net" by October 31st to be eligible!  Let 
us know if you have any questions!.      

New Website Design!
Check it out at tccpro.net

TCC’s website has a fresh, new design!
Customers will find links to our Webmail, 
SmartHub, and support for our services
at the top of the page.  There are also more 
online forms including scholarships, uncashed 
checks, authorized users, and more!

Recent Email Scam!
Fake email going around!

We recently saw a fake email going around
to a number of customers saying their
account will be deactivated unless they
took action.  This was FAKE.  It was NOT
from TCC.  Just delete the email!
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